

April 9, 2019

Dear Friend.

Hope all is well and you are enjoying the beginning of spring!

The Bergen Volunteer Center turns caring into meaningful action by engaging volunteers to improve lives and strengthen the community. We make it our mission to help the community give back by offering hundreds of volunteer opportunities both on our website (www.bergenvolunteers.org) and in the information provided to you in this packet.

By helping us spread the word about these great programs we can bridge the gap in services and share our knowledge of available resources.

Please distribute the flyers and brochures as you see fit. Materials can also be sent digitally if needed for your website or newsletters. Please contact Melissa LaRobardier at melissal@bergenvolunteers.org.

Please add our link to your website, <u>www.bergenvolunteers.org</u> and follow us on social media:

- facebook.com/bergenvolunteers
- twitter.com/BCVolunteers
- instagram.com/bergenvolunteercenter

Thank you for your time and for being a great community partner.

Sincerely,

Lynne Algrant

CEO

Bergen Volunteer Center